Wiildred il Denns
605 County Road 176 Georgerown, TX 78628
Tel- 5122594715 miulldenvisiame.com

Chris Dyer

Director

The Williamson Museum
716 South Austin Ave.
Georgetown, 1X 78626

Tuesday, July 14, 2009

Dear Chris.

My friend, Kandy Dripprey, invited me to a meeting of the Williamson County Historical
Commission

last week and I am writing this letter to apply for membership in the group.

I am a lifetime resident of Williamson County and lived most of my life in Georgetown. My
maternal

grandparents and great-grandparents lived in or near Georgetown. My paternal grandparents
lived

in Round Rock. My father, Howard “Bill” Hill held the elected office of Justice of the Peace, Pct.]
n

Williamson County for 16 years. Growing up in Georgetown and having many relatives that have
lived in

Williamson County has contributed to my interest in the history of this area.

Sincerely yours,
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Mildred Hill Davis



Yvonne J. Beever

2201 Silver Spur Rd.
Round Rock, Texas 78681
512.779.7924 (cell)
yvonne.beever@gmail.com

September 16, 2009

I am a resident of Round Rock, Williamson County. I am a catalog librarian with AISD,
and I am currently working on metadata records for the photos, documents, newsletters,
etc. in the school district archives, to make them available to the public on the web. T was
the webmaster for the Austin Genealogical Society for nearly 12 years, and Save Austin's
Cemeteries for two years. While working on the AGS website, I worked with the
cemetery project chair to put cemetery surveys and accompanying photos up on the web,
and maintained the list of over 300 cemeteries in Travis County. I am interested in
helping with the Williamson County Historical Commission's cemetery project, as well
as providing help with the WCHC website. In addition, I have been involved with the
Texas Heritage Digitization Initiative for several years, and would like to provide help in
making WCHC resources, such as the Oral Histories, available through the Portal to
Texas History, and Texas Heritage Online.

Thank you,
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Yvonne J. Beever



